WINTER WEATHER WARNING

Following some near disasters during the cold snaps of previous years, we are advising all our landlords who have properties empty during the winter months to ensure that they either have the heating left on, on a frost setting, or have the system drained down.  At the very least the water should be turned off at the stopcock.  Robert Bell & Company do not manage properties during void periods unless specifically instructed to do so.  Please let us know if you wish us to undertake any of the above or to visit the property to comply with any stipulations of your insurer.
